
Redeemer Announcements – June 1, 2025

FORWARD IN CHRIST & MEDITATIONS – The new issues 
of both are available by the office window. 

SOCEER CAMP VOLUNTEERS – Thank you to those who 
have already signed up to help with soccer camp.  We 
could use a few more volunteers to help make this 
another great camp for the kids. 

SOCCER CAMP REGISTRATION will close on Monday 
evening. Camp Dates: June 16-19.  Camp Hours: 9am-
Noon.  Camp Ages: 4 years-12 years. Registration is $40.  
Register at redeemerfdl.org.   

THE CONGREGATIONAL MEETING TODAY at 10:45 AM 
has the following agenda items:  
• Recommendation for the ministry budget for fiscal 

year 2025-26 
• Resolution to move on from the schematic design 

phase and release funds necessary to continue 
with construction drawings.   

• Updates on our relocation plans. 

Documents are available by the office window. 

HOSTING FAMILIES NEEDED - WLA is looking for host 
families for the ‘25-26 school year short term & long 
term. If you might be interested, please contact Kristin 
Mose at kmose@wlavikings.org. Host families are 
compensated for room and board. 

THE ORGANIZATION OF WELS LUTHERAN SENIORS 
(OWLS) will meet Tuesday, June 10, beginning at 
12:00pm at St. John’s Church, Lomira for the annual 
picnic in the school commons.  OWLS members, if you 
wish to participate, please contact Stefanie Gutermann at 
920-583-2166 or gutermann@utilitytool.com for more 
information or to reserve your spot. If you want to bring 
your spouse or a friend, please do so.  

OUR FOND DU LAC AREA WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY IS 
studying Luke for our summer session (June 17 – Aug 
19). We begin Tuesday, June 17, at 6:30pm. It will be the 
first and third Tuesdays of the month. The summer 
sessions will be held at Good Shepherd Lutheran 
Church, 855 Martin Ave.  

JUNE CALENDARS are in members’ boxes.  Events could 
be added as the month progresses.  Go to our online 
calendar at redeemerfdl.org/church-calendar to see the 
master calendar. 

THE JUNE NEWSLETTER will be mailed this week. 

WELS NIGHT AT AMERICAN FAMILY FIELD – Join 
thousands of WELS members for WELS Night at 
American Family Field on Friday, July 11 at 7:10pm 
against the Washington Nationals! Tickets can be 
purchased online at brewers.com/wels. 

WLA STAFFING CHANGES  
• Miss Cassandra Luedke will be WLA's Biology and 

Anatomy & Physiology teacher beginning in the fall. 
Miss Luedke is a Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
member in Beaver Dam and currently teaches at 
SAGES Charter School in Fox Lake.  

• Mrs. Brinda Birkholz will serve WLA as a 
paraprofessional in our Special Ed Department 
beginning next school year. Mrs. Birkholz and her 
family attend St. Peter's, Fond du Lac.  

• Mr. Josiah Zabel is our new full-time custodian, 
replacing Mrs. King.  Mr. Zabel is a 2007 WLA 
graduate. He and his wife, Kim, are members at 
Good Shepherd, Fond du Lac. 

The second paraprofessional position is open in the 
Special Ed Department.  Information is by the office 
window.

 
 

Our Mission 
We Gather, Grow, and Go to the Glory of God 

 

Sun 8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for 
     Worship/Communion  
  9:30 AM The Church Gathers for 
     Worship/Communion  
            10:45 AM  Voters’ Meeting 
Mon    8:30 AM  Pastors’ Circuit Meeting at Redeemer 
 6:30 PM  The Church Gathers for 
      Worship/Communion  
 7:00 PM  Board of Education 
Tue 4:30 PM  Trustees 
 7:00 PM  Steering Committee Meeting 
Thu       5:30 PM  Bible Basics  
Sun 8:00 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship  
              9:30 AM  The Church Gathers for Worship 
 
             

SERVING TODAY 
 Accompanist: Stephanie Ehlke 

Pastor Chris Rathje 
Communion Assistants: Dave Nell, David Lecker 

 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
 

      Sunday 25th         8:30am:   138  
                                   9:30am:        108  
    Monday 26th         6:30pm:          35   
                                        Total:        281  
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Whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and whoever sows generously will also reap generously.  
Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion,  

for God loves a cheerful giver. (2 Corinthians 9:6,7) 

TODAY IS FIRST GIFT SUNDAY and officially 
begins the three-year period in which we are 
collecting these special gifts for our 
relocation.  These gifts are over-and-above 
our regular first-fruit gifts that God calls on 
Christians to give to support gospel ministry. 

Monthly Building on Faith envelopes are 
found in the envelope boxes, starting today.  
For those who would like to give Building on 
Faith offerings more frequently than 
monthly, there are extra envelopes available 
by the office. 

Those giving online at redeemerfdl.org/give 
will find a link devoted to these campaign 
gifts.  They can be given one-time or can be 
scheduled to be given on a regular basis. 

Please note that if 
you are giving from 
a bank account, it 
is better to choose 
“Bank Account” 
than “Debit Card”, as 2.5% is deducted from 
the gift as a vendor fee for cards. 

Many have already started giving to the Building on Faith campaign, with $16,029 already given last Sunday!  
$63,508 has been given since the beginning of 2025. 

COMMITMENTS TO DATE – Out of roughly 200 active adult families/ 
individuals, 115 commitments have been made.  In addition, 4 youth members 
and 2 non-members have also made commitments for 121 total.   God be 
praised!   

The commitments as of May 26 total $1,394,738, or 93% of our goal! 

COMMITMENTS CAN STILL BE GIVEN – Commitment cards and envelopes are 
located by the office window.  Commitments can be put in the wooden box at 
any time during this three-year Building on Faith campaign. 

 


